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The person dealing with this matter is: Jon Fox

Mr Jamie Dixon 

 
Dear Mr Dixon
 
Thank you for your request for information received on 17 February 
2021 concerning: 

Under the Freedom of Information Act, I would like to request the total number of 
noise complaints relating to vehicle noise, received by the council in the last year 
(2020). 

No complaints were received about vehicle noise

If you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to get in 
touch. .
 
This request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.
 
I can confirm that the information requested is held by the London Borough of 
Bexley. I have detailed below the information that is being released to you.  

If you are considering making use of this information, please consider whether the 
Reuse of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005 apply. Details of these 
regulations are available on Bexley Council's website at this address, 
http://www.bexley.gov.uk/index.aspx?articleid=2361
 
If you have any questions, please contact me 
on 02030455650 or jon.fox@bexley.gov.uk.
 
 
If you are unhappy with the way your request for information has been handled, you 
can request a review by writing to: 

Complaint and Freedom of Information Officer 
London Borough of Bexley 
Civic Offices 
2 Watling Street
Bexleyheath 
Kent 
DA6 7AT

 
Or by email to foi@bexley.gov.uk

http://www.bexley.gov.uk
mailto:xxx@xxxxxx.xxx.xx


 
 
 
Yours sincerely
 

 
Jon Fox 
Team Leader (Environmental Health) 
Development, Housing & Community Safety


